
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

OCTOBER 20, 2014 

 

The monthly meeting of the CCREA was held on Monday, October 20, 2014 at the 

Powder Springs Station Senior Citizen Center with 94 members present.  President 

David Stone called the meeting to order 10:40a.m. 

Invocation was given by Bobby Alexander, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to the 

Flag. 

NEW MEMBERS:  Nancy Maddox, Carolyn Ferrell, Janet Peters, Malinda Bradley, 

Wayne Bridges and Faye Stallworth.  Welcome Aboard! 

ILLINESS/BEREAVED: No report on any illness or death. Good to see Rolla Green 

with us today. 

Flu Shots were given to Retirees only, today. 

TREASURER REPORT:  Mike Ball reported a balance of $5,494.04 in the checking 

account as of today, October 20, 2014. Motion was made and second to accept the 

report.  Motion carried. 

MINUTES: September minutes were printed and distributed.  Motion was made and 

second to accept the minutes.  Motion carried. 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS: President Stone reported for those that want to take the 

Defensive driving class – It will be held on October 29, 2014 – 8a.m. -4:30p.m, at the 

West Cobb Senior Center.  

Christmas lunch will be at the Powder Springs Station Senior Center, December 15, 

2014, social time will start at 11a.m. and lunch will be served at 11:30a.m.  “Don’t 

forget the ugly Christmas sweater contest!”   

Officer election for 2015 will be announced.  Lew Alder had to step-down; our prayers 

are with you and looking forward on your coming back.  Any one interest in serving on 

the Board, please contact Martha Watson. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  Next meeting will be held on November 17, 2014 – 10:30a.m. 

at West Cobb Senior Center, our guest with be Judge Kelli Wolk. 



There being no further business for the CCREA, President Stone turned the meeting 

over to Tony Hagler to discuss our Insurance enrollment for 2015, if you have not 

received your package – contact Tressie Bloodworth in HR.  These are the retirees that 

are still on the County’s plan.  The retirees that are on OneExhange enrollment is Oct. 

15-Dec. 2.  If you are not changing anything – you don’t have to do anything. 

Pat Cromer discusses the Dental and Vision plan that’s separate from Cobb County.  

Dental coverage went up for 2015, Vision stayed the same.  Call Kathy for any 

information 1-800-523-7135. 

Tami Caspersen, Representative from IBM Southeast Employees Credit Union spoke on 

things that are available to us, car loans, refinance or help looking for a car.  Contact the 

Credit Union – her number is 770-356-4227. 

Clinic staff was there giving Flu Shots. Clinic are for those under 65.  We had the 

opportunity to check the clinic out. 

Last thing was our monthly drawing.  We had two drawings, one from IBM Credit union 

Karen Thorpe was the winner for that drawing and for the CCREA  - Melinda Bradley 

won a $25.00 Gift Certificate. 

President Stone adjourned the meeting at 11:20a.m. 

 

DURING THE MEETINGS, DON’ FORGET TO SILENCE YOUR PHONES! 

DON’T FORGET YOUR DUES FOR 2015 - $24.00. 

 

Have a bless day! 

JoAnn Mann, Secretary 


